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Comments: As a 35 year resident of the area, I oppose the proposed expansion of Grand Targhee. No restaurant

at the top of the mountain. No expansion beyond its current borders. If this was private property rights we were

discussing, I may feel differently, but this is a lease of public land. The land that belongs to all of us would be

used to profit just a few people and that is t right. Furthermore, the plans to expand services and employee

housing in Teton Valley, Idaho, which would bear much of the brunt of this proposal, do not match up with these

plans. Roads and bridges are already underfunded and understaffed, for example, and. Targhee expansion

would exasperate our already thin resources down in the valley while the developers and owners of the resort will

make their fortunes of the backs of the working public of Driggs, Tetonia and Victor. 


